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Dr. David Van Wagoner, Chair SFRN Heart Failure Oversight Advisory Committee, recently offered 
Dr. Anekwe Onwuanyi an appointment to serve as a member of the Oversight Advisory Committee 
for the American Heart Association (AHA) Strategically Focused Research Network (SFRN) on Heart 
Failure, and he has accepted. The appointment is for a two-year term beginning August 2016; with 
the possibility of a two-year renewal. The Oversight Advisory Committee (OAC) will provide external 
oversight for the American Heart Association-Strategically Focused Research Network on Heart 
Failure Award and serve in an advisory capacity to the Centers.  
 
 
Mandeep Mehra, MD, FHFSA, chair of the HFSA 2016 Nominations Committee, recently offered Dr. 
Anekwe Onwuanyi an appointment to the Heart Failure Society Association Membership 
Committee, which he has accepted. As a member of this committee, Dr. Onwuanyi will be expected 
to participate in scheduled meetings and conference calls, and identify and develop HFSA’s goals 
and activities as they relate to the committee and the strategic plan for the association. This is one 
of the committees on which Dr. Onwuanyi will serve as a Fellow of this distinguished group. 


